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THE NEWSLETTER OF SALEM STAMP SOCIETY 

From the President’s Desk  

We will be plenty busy at the end 
of November!  The regular No-
vember meeting will include not 

only our club auction, raffle, door 
prize, etc., but will feature our 
AGM and  ELECTION of OF-

FICERS.  Now is the time to 
think about getting more involved 
and giving back to our stamp 
club.  Danny Bisgaard will be pre-

senting a number of recommenda-
tions from his nominating com-
mittee.  We will also be accepting 

nominations from the floor.  SO, 
think about getting involved, and 
throw your hat in the ring! 

There will be a Board meeting the 
following week. 
And, a week later we will cele-

brate the Holiday Season with our 
annual Christmas dinner on De-
cember 4th.  It will be delicious 

food,  great camaraderie, and fun 
prizes for every one.   

I gave a short presentation at the 
last meeting about ships on 

stamps that were printed by the 
“American Banknote Company”.  
Our Zoom was not working, so 

several members did not see it.  I 
will present it again next year 
when Lisa can get me on the 

schedule.  It  was a fun bit of his-
tory that I hope to expand on next 
time!  
Mike Braet 
 

October 16th Meeting 

We apologize to members who 

would normally have  attended 
the meeting by Zoom. The una-
voidable absence of Lisa and Bob 

meant that it was not possible to 
run this facility. We expect that it 
will be back in action for the    

November meeting. About 35 
members attended the meeting 
with many active in the evening’s 

Members’ Swap Night. 
The “Buy—it—Now” sale was a 
success with the majority of lots 

selling for a total of over $200. 
The raffle raised another $35 for 
club funds.  
 
November 20th Meeting. 

As Mike writes above we have a 

busy agenda planned for this 
meeting. The club auction has 

many interesting lots, see the list 
in this newsletter together with 
selected images. These can also 

be seen on the website. Members 
will be able to bid by Zoom if you 
cannot attend in person. There 

will be a raffle as usual and the 
star prize will be Christmas Din-
ner tickets for 2 worth $50. Be 

sure to buy your tickets!  
 
 

 
 

Salem Stamp Society 
 P.O. Box 202 

Salem, Oregon 97308 
www.salemstampsociety.org 

 
President 
   Mike Braet                        503 363-6581 
Vice President 
   Lisa Janz                           503 949-3920 
Secretary 
   Steve Dulaney                  503 769-3809 
Treasurer 
   Alan Maul                         503 743-2639 
Auction Director 
   Bob Reynolds                   503 580-6574 
Show Director 
   Gary Tiffin                        503 743-2306 
Board of Directors 
   Peter McCallum                503 982-5741 
   Marc Dochez                     503 538-6217 
   Danny Bisgaard                 503 501-6931 
   Don Dean                          503 409-8822 
Webmaster 
   George Struble                  503 364-3929 
Newsletter Editor 
   Tony Port                           503 930 7014 
 

http://www.salemstampsociety.org/


Club News, Shows & Meetings. 

There will be gifts for everyone at our Christmas 
Party on Wednesday December 4th starting at 
6pm. Bob Reynolds has arranged a very special 

star prize this year, one lucky member will win 
one of the Recalled Legends of the West mint 
sheets. A short time before the scheduled release 

of this striking commemorative sheet in March 
1994, it was discovered that Ben Pickett was erro-
neously pictured in place of the legendary Bill 

Pickett, the first African-American cowboy to be 
inducted into the National Rodeo Hall of Fame. 
The Post Office Department hastily withdrew all 

sheets from circulation, but 183 had already been 
sold before the official first day of issue - some of 
which later brought up to $15,000! To diffuse the 

uproar, a lottery sale of 150,000 sheets was an-
nounced for single orders postmarked on October 
1, 1994. The small quantities sold through the lot-

tery have made this sheet highly collectable. 

The other philatelic and non-philatelic prizes have 
not been disclosed but they are bound to be fun 

and desirable items. Be sure to sign up at the next 
meeting to let the Scottish Rite Center know num-
bers attending. You will be able to select you’re 

your choice of dinner (prime rib, salmon or a veg-
etarian option) at that time. If you will not be at-
tending the November meeting but want to come 
to the Christmas Party please let Lisa Janz know 

by email or call her on 503 949 3920. Ticket pric-
es are $25 per head (which includes a gratuity).  

Our Society will have a table at the Salem Coin 

and Stamp Show at the State Fairgrounds in    
Salem on December 8th & 9th. This is always a 
good show with many stamp dealers there and a 

good opportunity to attract new members. Please 
consider spending an hour at our table to talk to 
any interested members of the public and to rest 

your feet and wallet.  

Inclement Weather!  Who knows what weather 
we will experience this winter! If it looks like we 

are in for some bad weather at the times of our 
meetings in January or February (3rd Saturday 
mornings) please check the society web site or 

your emails for notices about cancellations or 
changes. If you do not have access to online infor-
mation you can call any of the people listed on the 

front cover of this newsletter for guidance. No 
point in making a risky journey for a cancelled 
meeting! 

New Member. 

We are very pleased to welcome Ralph Nafziger 
to our society. Ralph comes from the Albany area 

and may be familiar to some members as one of 
the PIPEX organizers. His collecting interests in-
clude US mint & used, WW 1, FDC’s, postal    

history, the N. Russia Expedition and OR cachet-
makers. He has the distinction of exhibiting at all 
of the World Series of Philately shows. 

Last Call for Dues. 

The Board has reviewed the membership lists and 
identified a number of people that have still not 
paid dues for 2024. If this is unintentional then 

please see Alan Maul at the next meeting or send a 
check payable to Salem Stamp Society at P.O. 
Box 202, Salem, OR 97308. If we do not hear 

from you then, with regret, your name will be re-
moved from the membership lists. 

You are reminded that you have to be a fully 

paid up member to place bids in our auctions 

and Bid Boards. 
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Pacific NW Stamp Shows and               
Bourses 2024 
Local Events 

Salem Coin & Stamp Show, December 8—9 2024                                         

Columbia Hall, State Fairgrounds, Salem, OR 

Repetitive Events: 

Oregon Stamp Society: Rose City Stamp Fair - 
2nd Saturday of the month at OSS clubhouse           
4828 NE 33rd Ave., Portland  9:00am-3:00 pm 
Collectors  Corner - 4th Saturday of the month 
at OSS clubhouse                   9:00 am.- 3:00 pm  

2024-25 Major Shows:  

PIPEX 2025, May 2-4, Monarch Hotel, Clackamas 

WESTPEX  April 25-27 2025, Burlingame, CA 

 

 

Meetings 
All meetings held at the Scottish Rite 

Masonic Temple,  

4090 Commercial St. SE, Salem, OR. 
 
Wednesday 20th November  2024. 
7pm Start, Doors open at 6pm. 
AGM & Club Auction 
 
 
Wednesday 4th December  2024. 
Christmas Party starts at 6pm. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


